May 23, 1972

Mr. George Fazio
P.O. Box 9951
Philadelphia, Pa. 19118

Dear Mr. Fazio:

On April 18, I sent you the original
and one copy of the contract, signed by us, and asked
you to execute both copies and return one to me,

This is just to remind you that I have
not yet received our executed copy.

Cordially,

J. J. McLinden
Fisst Selectman



